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Office of the Director 

National Ambulance Service 

Rivers Building, Tallaght Cross 
Tallaght, Dublin, D24 XNP2 

Oifig anStiúrthóir 

An tSeirbhís Náisiúnta, 

Foirgneamh Aibhneacha, Crosbhóthar 
Thamhlachta, Tamhlacht,  

Baile Átha Cliath D24 XNP2 

Ref: RM/PQ25/17383/25/04/15 

15 April 2025 

Deputy Cormac Devlin TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 

PQ25/17383 

*997. To ask the Minister for Health when the HSE recruitment embargo will be lifted for
students applying to the National Ambulance Service; and if she will make a statement on the
matter. — Cormac Devlin. [17383/25]

Dear Deputy Devlin, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested 

to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you 

submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

89 Student Paramedics commenced a BSc. (Hon) in Paramedic Studies in January 2025. 

I hope you find this information helpful 

Yours sincerely 

Robert Morton 
Director 
National Ambulance Service 
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